
Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

 

 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 

 

 

December 22, 2020 

 

UPDATED: Board Memo 092-2020: USPS Responds to NAPS’ 

Reconsideration Request - Increase EAS Salary Levels 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached, please find a December 22, 2020 correspondence from USPS responding 

to NAPS’ December 18, 2020 request (also attached) for reconsideration of the 

Postal Service’s 1% increase in the EAS Maximum Salary level.  The USPS has 

decided to continue with the 1% increase. Please share the attachments with your 

membership.  

  

Thank you and be safe. 

  

NAPS Headquarters 
 





Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 
ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660

December 19, 2020 

Board Memo 092-2020: USPS Increases EAS Salary Levels/NAPS Responds 

Executive Board: 

Attached, please find correspondences between USPS Headquarters and NAPS 
regarding the USPS proposal to modify the Executive and Administrative (EAS) 
Salary Schedule effective January 2, 2021.  Per Title 39, NAPS responded with a 
recommendation to have the maximum EAS salary levels increased by 2%.  The 
USPS responded to maintain the proposed 1% increase.  NAPS followed up with 
another letter dated December 18, 2020, clarifying our initial recommendation and 
requesting USPS HQ reconsider their decision and consider NAPS’ modified % 
level increase recommendation as noted in the respective correspondence.     

Please share the attachments with your membership. 

Thank you and be safe. 

NAPS Headquarters 
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